
SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION PROGRAMS 
For Assumption and Resurrection Parishes 

2024 
First Holy Communion and  

First Reconciliation (Confession)  
and 

Confirmation 
 

For information on both programs visit 
arparish.ca  or call 780-468-4071 

 
First Communion:  Registration Forms and 
Information Page  

How to Donate 

We are so grateful for your continued support of our 
parishes.  There are several ways to donate. 

E-TRANSFER 
PRE-AUTHORIZED DEBIT 

SUNDAY GIVING ENVELOPES 
CANADA HELPS 

Please go to our website for details 

arparish.ca  

https://caedm.ca/upfront/ 

https://caedm.ca/window/ 

What is the Children's 
Liturgy of the Word?  

I am Bre Fiege, it is my 
pleasure to be leading 
the Children’s liturgy 

beginning Sunday November 5th. 

Children in grades K-5 are invited to experience 
God's Word during Mass at a level appropriate to 
them.  Following the gathering song and opening 
prayer, the children – led by myself – process to 
the hall, where the Word is read using the 
Children's Lectionary.  The homily and prayers 
enrich the children's understanding of the 
scripture readings.  Children will rejoin their 
parents in Church when the collection is taken up. 
All children in grades K-5 present at Mass are 
invited to participate, and no pre-registration is 
needed.   

2023/24 Sunday Missals are now 
available for sale at the back of both 
parishes and at the office.  $5.00 each 

  

We have a very limited 

supply of the  2023/24 
Children’s Sunday Missal  
$12.00 each   

Please contact the office for the 
Children’s Missals. 

All are welcome to join us for 

Coffee Sunday  
at Assumption Parish on  

November 5th after the  

9:30 am Mass.      

Infant Memorial Mass at OLPH Parish 

Tuesday November 14 at 7:00 pm  

To honour and remember children who have died due to 

miscarriage, abortion, stillbirth, infant or childhood death. 

You are invited to write your child’s name on a card provided 

and place it on the Remembrance Tree which will be in the 

Foyer of the Church or you can email the Parish Office to 

info@olph.ca and we will write the name of your loved one in 

a card for you. 

 

Bulletin for November 04—November 18, 2023 

If you wish to receive this bulletin by email, please contact the parish at ar.edm@caedm.ca 

Pastor:  Fr. Roger Niedzielski 

Parish Office:   

10555 50A St, Edmonton AB  T6A 2C8 

(780) 468 4071     

Email: ar.edm@caedm.ca 

Website: www.arparish.ca 

Office Hours  

Monday to Friday 9:30—4:00pm 

Closed Saturday and Sunday and  

statutory holidays.       

Regular Mass Times 

                                              Assumption   

Tuesday & Wednesday:9:00am Saturday: 5:30pm  Sunday: 9:30am 

 

 Resurrection 

Thursday & Friday: 9:00am  Saturday: 4:00pm  Sunday: 11:00am 

Rosary at Resurrection at 8:30am on Friday mornings before Mass 
 
CHECK MASS INTENTIONS FOR ANY CHANGES TO MASS TIMES 
  

Latin Mass (Assumption Parish)   

Sunday: 7:30am (Low Mass)   & 12:30pm (High Mass) 

If you are aware of anyone in our parishes who would appreciate a phone call and who has been unable to attend Masses, 

please call the parish office: 780 468-4071. 

Parish Staff 

Business Manager/   
Pastoral Assistant:   Trish Underwood 
Accountant:     Janette Kondra 

Admin Assistant:    Maura Usher 

Admin Assistant:    Josee Marr 

Parish Contacts 

Parish Council:           Rob Taylor      

Liturgy:                Call office        

Knights of Columbus: David Siemens  

CWL:    Lorrie Deutscher 

St. Vincent de Paul:     Nora Parker  

Please Contact the Parish Office 

Sacrament of the Sick 

Marriages 

 Schedule an appointment to discuss your forthcoming 

marriage 

 No wedding dates can be scheduled until after a meeting 

with the Pastor 

 An approved pre-marriage course is obligatory 

Baptism 

First Communion 

Confirmation 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults—RCIA 

RCIA (adapted for children) 7 years and older 

Sacrament of Reconciliation - Confession by appointment or a half hour before Mass  

ASSUMPTION PARISH 

9034—95 Avenue NW 

Edmonton, AB  

T6C 1Z3 

RESURRECTION PARISH 

10555—50 A Street 

Edmonton, AB  

T6A 2C8 

Bulletins are bi-weekly.  Deadlines for submissions to the bulletin must be submitted to 
ar.edm@caedm.ca by Wednesday at noon on the week a new bulletin will be issued.  Thank you. 

https://arparish.ca/
https://arparish.ca/images/registration_form_for_first_communion_and_reconciliation_2023-24.pdf
https://arparish.ca/images/first_communion_and_first_reconciliation_general_information_with_dates_times_location_and_fees.pdf
https://arparish.ca/donate
https://caedm.ca/upfront/
https://caedm.ca/window/
mailto:info@olph.ca
mailto:ar.edm@caedm.ca
http://www.arparish.ca
mailto:ar.edm@caedm.ca


31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
November 05, 2023 

 
The readings for the 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Year A are a call to humility and holiness. The first 

reading demands that we listen to God and love one 
another. The psalm reminds us to find our peace and 
rest in God. The second reading tells us that we work 
to proclaim the Good News. And in the gospel, Jesus 
calls out those who lay heavy laws on others but do 

not practice what they preach.  

Please help our homeless  
brothers and sisters 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Inner City Pastoral Ministry (ICPM) 
 

Dear parishioners, 
We are fast approaching that time of year again 
when temperatures drop and the homeless 
suffer.  

We at ICPM are looking for winter weight socks 
and toques, mitts and gloves and long 
underwear, as they are our most requested 
items.  Gently used adult coats and boots are 
also appreciated.  

Concerned about Edmonton's 
Housing Emergency?  

Come and learn about its causes and effects at 
a National Housing Day film screening of the 
movie "PUSH," which explains present housing 
challenges. November 22, 7 pm at Garneau 
Theatre/Metro Cinema, 8712 109 St. Tickets 
$15 at  

https://www.ecohh.ca/ or https://
www.eventbrite.ca/e/housing-who-is-it-for-tickets
-724336167977  

Some tickets may be available at the door.      
All are welcome! 

  

 

 

 Hello everyone, my name is Bre Fiege, and I 
am an Assistant Principal of St. Francis Xavier 
Catholic High School. It is an absolute pleasure 
to share this with you today on Catholic 
Education Sunday. Earlier this week, Edmonton 
Catholic Schools celebrated a momentous 
occasion—our 135th anniversary.   

 It was November 2, 1888, that the journey of 
Edmonton Catholic Schools began with an act of 
profound dedication as three sisters from the 
order of the Faithful Companions of Jesus 
embarked on a mission that would forever 
change the landscape of education in Edmonton. 
Their selfless commitment and passion for 
teaching began with 23 eager students at St. 
Joachin, the very first Catholic school in our 
city.   

  From those humble beginnings, our Division 
has flourished into an incredible family of 95 
schools and more than 47,000 students.   

 We invite you all to join us in celebrating 
this achievement and the gift of publicly funded 
Catholic education in our province. It is a 
wonderful opportunity for us to connect home, 
school, and parish as partners in the creation of 
a vibrant, engaging, Christ-centred learning 
experience for our children and youth.  

Throughout the year, the Division has 
planned a series of events and activities. These 
celebrations are designed to bring our school 
community together. Whether you're a student, 
family member, teacher, alumni, or part of our 
proud Catholic community, we invite you to 
celebrate.   

To learn more about our 135th anniversary 
and how our schools are celebrating, visit 
ecsd.net/135 Thank you for being a part of this 
journey with us.   

The office will be closed on Monday 
November 13th in honour of 
Remembrance Day. 

PROVIDENCE RENEWAL CENTRE 

Spiritual Aspects of Health Care  

Gaming Retreat:  An Act of Faith Imagination  

Advent Family Night 

 
For more information or to register 

visit http://www.providencerenewal.ca 

Mass Intentions—Assumption Parish 

  
Sat Nov 04 5:30pm  Gloria Maguire+ 
Sun Nov 05 9:30am  All Parishioners 
Tue Nov 07 9:00am  No Mass 

Wed Nov 08 9:00am  No Mass 
Sat Nov 11  5:30 pm  Jacob Borneau+ 
Sun Nov 12  9:30 am  All Parishioners  
Tue Nov 14 9:00 am   Annette Donaghy+ 
Wed  Nov 15  9:00 am   Mel & Steven Brooks+ 

Mass Intentions Resurrection Parish 

 
Sat Nov 04 4:00pm  Tolentino Family    
Sun Nov 05  11:00am    All Parishioners  
Thu  Nov 09   9:00am   Edmonton Ca tholic Schools 
Fri   Nov 10 9:00am   
Sat Nov 11    4:00pm  Diane Desmarais+ 
Sun Nov 12  11:00am   All Parishioners 
Thu Nov 16    9:00am   Declan Gergely  
Fri   Nov 17    9:00am  John & Michael Domke+ 

Holy Cross Cemetery 

Sunday November 5 

3:00 pm 

14611 Mark Messier Trail 

Edmonton, AB  

T6V 1H4  

(Meet just outside the  

Mausoleum)  

Our Lady of Peace 
Cemetery 

Sunday November 12 

3:00 pm 

4814 Meridian St NW 

Edmonton, AB  

T6P 1R3  

(Meet at the entrance) 

Join Father Roger for the Blessing of the Graves 

During the month of 
November you are invited to 

write the names of your 
deceased loved ones in the 

Book of Remembrance  
Located at the entrance of both 

parishes. 

NOTICE TO ALL PARISHIONERS 
Mid-Term Assembly of Priests takes place on 
November 7—9 inclusive.   

MASS TIMES THAT WEEK WILL BE: 

Tues:   Nov 7  NO MASS, Wed: Nov 8  NO MASS 

Thur:   Nov 9  Edmonton Catholic School Mass 

Fri:      Nov 10 Mass at Resurrection 9:00 am 

 The ‘Coats for Kids’ primary goal is to help kids stay warm in the winter when a child’s 
family does not have the resources to adequately meet this need. 

 Due to the generous donation from the Knights of Columbus Holy Family Council 4957, 
Vera Fischer, Gianna Centre Manager, has received 5 boxes of new coats for distribution to 
her clients and their families.  A special thank you to Assumption/Resurrection Catholic 

Women’s League for their donation to purchase one of the boxes.  The balance of clothing not used by the 
Gianna Centre will be distributed to the Welcome Home program run by Catholic Social Services. 

 To ensure coats are available at the beginning of the winter season, the Knights expedite the orders in 
early autumn using funds in their reserve.  To support the program again in 2024, please consider making a 
personal donation to the Coats for Kids initiative by contacting Joe Deutscher at 780.996.1303, or any Holy 
Family Council member for additional details.  Donations can be sent via e-transfer to the Council’s e-Mail 
account:  kofccouncil4957@gmail.com  stating sender’s name and indicating donation to COATS FOR KIDS. 

                Thank you  

To read the letter, click Here 

https://www.ecohh.ca/
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/housing-who-is-it-for-tickets-724336167977
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/housing-who-is-it-for-tickets-724336167977
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/housing-who-is-it-for-tickets-724336167977
http://ecsd.net/135
https://providencerenewal.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=84e09c3539e0a5ac870a30075&id=07789bba08&e=080deee070
mailto:kofccouncil4957@gmail.com
file:///P:/Letters/Synod 2023 English.pdf

